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On what is a good news story for Ballybeen, on the 3rd September the 3g pitch, 
sports facility and play-park successfully came through planning, after years of 
hard work developing this 1.3 million project, that will transform Ballybeen, and 
provide excellent local facilities. Phase 1 will now go out to tender, with work due 
to begin in the New Year to re-develop the area. Making dreams real! 

BIG’s Board of Directors have said 
“Our Health & Well-being sub-
group have lobbied for this sports 
hub for several years, working 
closely with the local community, 
including those with politi-
cal influence, and Lisburn & Castle-
reagh Council Officials, to develop 
a coalition of the willing, in order to 
drive this major project forward, in 
order to re-develop the Dungoyne/
Brooklands Pitches and provide 
sports facilities and a play-park that 
will be of substantial benefit to the 
residents of Ballybeen. We now 
look forward to work beginning, and 
that first spade hitting the ground, 
and the subsequent excitement that 
will bring, as a vision moves closer 
to becoming a reality. Gavin Robinson MP, with Davy Livingstone (BIG Chair) & Cllr Sharon Skillen 

HEADLIN
ES 

The plans for the 3g facilities & play-park can be viewed in the BIG Offices 

Alderman Paul Porter with members of BIG’s Health & Well-being Subgroup 



Growing a Learning Community 
 

Brooklands Youth Centres' recent inspection seen 
them get a glowing report and certificate to recog-
nise their achievements in capacity for the sus-
tained improvement of their young learners. 
Well done the staff, volunteers and of course the 
young people themselves,  
WELL DONE EVERONE! 

Investing in the Right Path 

Ballybeen Peer Education Project are pleased 
to announce they have secured funding from 
the Big Lottery's Empowering Young People 
fund for a new Project called Right Path. This 
funding will ensure young people from the lo-
cal community have access to a range of ser-
vices and programmes aimed at supporting, 
empowering and inspiring them to be the best 
they can. PEP are delighted to receive this 
funding and look forward to working with the 
Big Lottery and the young people over the next 
5 years.  

At the cinema during PEP Youth Summer Scheme 

Youth Moral Compass Project 
 

Ballybeen Improvement Group, have been suc-
cessful in receiving funding from the Lisburn & 
Castlereagh Policing & Community Safety Part-
nership (PCSP) and support from NIHE, for a 
youth focussed mural at Brooklands Shop. The 
Peer Education Project, Brooklands Youth Cen-
tre, Brooklands Primary & Dundonald High 
School will all hopefully be taking part in design 
workshops to create a mural with the theme of 
visualising a ‘moral compass’ for Ballybeen. 

Bike repair station 
 

We have had a bike repair station, bike pump 
and bike racks installed at the Enler Complex 
outside our Office. 
This was funded by Sustrands via the Public 
Health Agency’s active travel programme, with 
installation by Lisburn & Castlereagh Council. 
Its been brilliant to see young people using 
this, with an added and unexpected bonus 
seeing mothers using it to blow up their pram 
wheels. We will have bikes for loan soon! 
 



Some of the young people who attend the Project enjoying themselves at a residential (12th-14th 
Oct) at the Share Discovery Village, with thanks to Big Lottery Awards for All. By all accounts a 
great weekend was had by all, it has to be said every one who attended done themselves proud 
and the behaviour was very good throughout, with even centre staff passing comment on this! 
Staff and volunteers really enjoyed it. Even the wet weather failed to dampen their enthusiasm, 
with archery, paddle-boarding ,climbing & campfires, all finished off with an enjoyable and well 
earned trip to the cinema. Looking forward to this project! 



Our Hens Shed went on a journey with ‘Come 
Glide With Me’, from East to West Belfast, with 
entertainment & food along the way.  
A great day was had by all!!! (Picture left) 
 
Young Mason Wetaherup being coached by 
Sturty & Spike whilst doing his work experience 
in our community gym. (below left) 
 
Our Men's Shed visited the Somme Centre and 
had a lovely lunch at the Pit Stop, well deserved 
break from the relentless projects at the work-
shop. Well done guys! (below) 
Ian and Hugh (right)  getting their hard hats on  
for Shed Wars…. 

Sustrans One Path Initiative on the Comber 
Greenway took place on Sunday 16th Sept, 
with Dungoyne FC and Ballybeen Women's 
Centre Peer Education Project both supporting 
this through activities on the day, to encourage 
respect for all who use and enjoy the Green-
way, and support the development of active 
healthy lifestyles. 
Tom O’Dowd, on behalf of Sustrans said of 
Dungoyne’s involvement (pictured right), “we 
want to pass on  our thanks to the coaches and 
players from Dungoyne FC for supporting the 
One Path Festival. We are very appreciative of 
the valuable support we receive from B.I.G. 
and the Ballybeen community and the Bally-
been Women’s Centre. Dungoyne FC`s and 
PEP’s involvement in the festival are just some 
of the great expressions of that support “ 



Every Friday 

10am to 12 am

Lotus Notes Instant Tutorials 

Confidence at Work 

CVs that work 

Effective Decision making 

Interview Techniques 

Roadblocks to Employment 

Your Employment skills 

Food Safety in Catering 

Serving the allergic and food intolerant customer 

Health & Safety in the workplace

Principles of Manual Handling 

Excel 2010 Basic to Intermediate 

Excel 2010 Advanced 

Excel 2010 Instant Tutorials 

PowerPoint 2010 

PowerPoint 2010 Instant Tutorials 

Visio 2010 Video Tutorials 

Word 2010 Basic to Intermediate 

Word 2010 How to Mail Merge 

Word 2010 Advanced 

Word 2010 Instant Tutorials 

Equality, Diversity and Inclusion (EDI) 

Free certificated 

courses available

Help with upskill for Universal Credit

Kid’s Club  
Every Thursday 6:30pm-7:30pm

For young people P1 to P7 

At The Salvation Army, 
Enler Park East, Dundonald

• Your child will need to be accompanied 

to be registered for the new session 

before they can stay at club. 

• No charge for club

• Parents/Guardians invited to stay for 

coffee/tea/bun and chat(no charge)

-

SPORTS & COMMUNITY SERVICE 
Sunday 25th November 

11am 
Everyone Welcome…. 



ALLOTMENT OPPORTUNITY 
 

Are you interested in growing your 
own vegetables on an allotment 
within Ballybeen?   
 
We have a vacant allotment on site 
that offers the chance for YOU to 
get your green fingers! 
 
Please contact the Secretary of the 
Ballybeen Jubilee Allotment Assoc 
on 0792586933  or  
jubilee.allotment.association@gmail.com  

Allotment members in the recent LCCC Good Relations Campaign 

 
A bench dedication event for our former Chairperson Blakely McNally will be taking place at our office on the 29th October 
at 7pm. Everyone is invited to attend.  
Cllr David Drysdale will be saying a few words about Blakely’s community contribution and his dedication to Ballybeen, 
with the Rev Stephen Sheerin saying a prayer to officially open the bench. 

mailto:jubilee.allotment.association@gmail.com


Milkshakes 
from 
£1.75 

Fry's for £4 
with free 

 tea & coffee 

Slushes 
Only £1 

 




